
Welcome English Learner Families 

I am honored and privileged to be serving as the English Learner Liaison at
Sunny Hills and I welcome each and every one of you into our school
community.

With over 30 different languages spoken at our school, we pride ourselves in
the diversity of our student population. While we encourage our students to
continue to foster their first language, we also know that achieving English
proficiency is a must and have made English Learner support a priority. 

My role as the English Learner Liaison is to facilitate the collaborative efforts
of parents, students, and staff. I believe YOU as parents and guardians are an
invaluable resource and I am here to support you. I look forward to working
with you through positive and focused efforts and hope to meet you at one
of our ELAC (English Learner Advisory Committee) meetings.

I invite you to come see me in Room 6 and let me know how I can be of
service. 

Mrs. Rodríguez
English Learner Liaison

714.626.4214
arodriguez@fjuhsd.org


